
 
 
 
 
 

EXTRACT 
 

DEPUTY LEADER 
 
A record of decisions made by the Executive Cabinet Member 
with responsibility for Adults, Public Health, Looked After 
Children, Safeguarding, Early Years, Schools and Skills:- 
 

 THURSDAY, 25TH JULY, 2013 
 
Following consideration of the matters detailed below in the 
presence of:- 
 

Councillor Mrs Thomas - Executive Cabinet Member – 
Deputy Leader 

Councillor Morgan 

Councillor Swarbrick 

- 

- 

Major Opposition Spokesperson 

Minor Opposition Spokesperson 

   

 

Looked After Children, Safeguarding and Early Years 
Portfolio 

 

Councillor Murray - Cabinet Member 
 

Adults Portfolio 
 

 

Councillor Peacock - Cabinet Member 
 
Officers 
 

  

Ms M. Asquith - Director of Children’s and Adult 
Services 

Mr J. Livesey - Assistant Director of Children’s 
and Adult Services 

Ms B. Allen - Interim Assistant Director - Adult 
Services 

Mr D. Smith - Head of Finance (Adults and 



 
 
 
 
 

 Children’s Services) 

Mrs S. Bailey - Principal Democratic Services 
Officer 

 
17. MONITORING OF EXECUTIVE MEMBER DECISIONS 
 
The Deputy Chief Executive submitted a report which provided 
an update on decisions taken at previous meetings of the 
Executive Cabinet Member. 
 
The Executive Cabinet Member NOTED the report. 
 
18. USE OF EMERGENCY POWERS – PROPOSAL TO 

EXTEND THE BOLTON BREASTFEEDING SUPPORT 
WORKER PILOT PROJECT 

 
A report of the Director of Children’s and Adult Services was 
submitted which provided details of the use of emergency 
powers by the Executive Cabinet Member Deputy Leader to 
approve the extension of the Breastfeeding Support Worker 
pilot project until end of March, 2013. 
 
The report explained that the service focused on supporting 
young mothers and women particularly from disadvantaged 
communities who were less likely to continue breastfeeding 
without one to one support. 
 
The Executive Cabinet Member had used her emergency 
powers to approve the continuation of funding to support the 
project until the end of March, 2013. 
 
Full details were provided in the appendix to the report. 
 
The Executive Cabinet Member NOTED the report. 
 


